
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REZONING OF ELEMENTARY AND 

SECONDARY SCHOOLS 

 

DATE: April 24, 2018   

  
 
To reduce overcrowding and to clarify feeder patterns it is recommended that Blanton 
Elementary, Buice Elementary, Goliad Elementary, Jordan Elementary, Ross Elementary, 
Bonham Middle School, Crockett Middle School, Ector Middle School, and Nimitz Middle 
School be rezoned.   
 
 
 
     ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the designated reconfiguration as 
presented.   

 
    ******************** 

 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Crowe,       
Superintendent of Schools                              


